
  
 

Oct  21, 2016 

 

Meeting announcement:  7:00 PM, Tuesday, Nov 1 at the Leisure Time Sportsbar    
 

If you want a new Rod and Gun Club T-shirts give Denny a call 326-2718.  We have large and x-large sizes 

in green, brown, and gray.  The logo consists of our club name bordered by a set of shed antlers.  Shirts are $10.    

  

The Deer Show is still in need of members to handle the Deer Show Publicity or to handle the vendors for the 

deer show.  Please contact Denny at 326-2718 if interested in taking on these worthy activities.  We also need 

vendors who do presentations at their booth.  If we advertise those types of vendors we may get more people 

through the door, which is our real show money maker.  If you know of someone that fits that profile get their 

contact info to Denny or make the contact yourself.  Contacts need to be done soon.  Our show is Feb 18, 2017. 
 

The club is applying for a 501c(3) which will give us non-profit status.   
 

Anyone interested in attending a possible rack scoring class to be held in Prairie du Chien should contact 

Denny at 326-2718.  If you complete the class and want to work the Deer Show scoring racks the club will 

purchase equipment for your use.   

 

The club's annual deer season sight-in is in need of range help.  The range is open to the general public prior to 

the deer season from noon to 4 p.m. on selected days (see below).  If you can help out let Denny know.   

 

Range Schedule: 

Nov 8 and 9, 6-2 p.m. Dept of Corrections 

Nov  12, 13, 16, 17, and 18, noon to 4 p.m. pre-deer season sight-in 

Nov 19 and 20, range closed 

 

Rick Lange will once again be taking lymph nodes for CWD testing for DNR.   DNR is looking for old age 

class deer samples.  Call Rick at 326-6799 if you are interested in having your deer tested.   

 


